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Eventually El-Sisi (or Al-Sisi, in the non-Egyptian version)
will move Egypt, if circumcstances permit, entirely away from
the monster that the Arab states themselves created — the
“Palestinian people” — and so, for other reasons, will other
Arab rulers, whether out of necessity, as with collapsing-in-
on-itself Syria (the Alawites made a fatal error in not long
ago throwing in their lot with Israel, and instead choosing to
survive by becoming more anti-Israel than the True-bluest of
Muslims). It is dawning on some of the more advanced and
practical Arabs, the ones who don’t know quite how to get a
handle  on  the  genie-out-of-the-bottle  Islam,  the  Islam  of
those who, in eastern Syria and western Iraq, are right now
pretending that they are Muhammad and His Companions (for that
is their dream, that is the fantasy-world they inhabit)  that
the “Palestinian” cause — that is, the Jihad against Israel —
is no longer a clever way to divert the attention of their
wretched  peoples,  multiplying  beyond  all  reason,  and  that
whipping up the Arab masses against Israel now only reinforces
the most dangerous kind of Islam, the kind that is, that
threatens stability and a modicum of decency in the Arab-
occupied lands of the Middle East and North Africa.
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